THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
PAC


DATE:
July 8, 2005

SUBJECT:      Sneak Peek at the PAC’s Upcoming 2005-06 Season
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July 1, 2005
Hello,

You are receiving this letter
in place of our quarterly
newsletter.

Seasons are about change
and growth and next season
at the PAC is full of exciting
changes and flourishing
growth as we adapt to fulfill
Hardin County's needs. i
The most notable change
will be the addition of our
orchestra pit lift and
concert grand piano. We
are indebted to the Hardin
County Education
Foundation and the Hardin
County Board of Education
for raising the funds needed
for this project.
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Even though we are still
working on the brochure, we
want to give you a sneak
peak at our poster and the
phenomenal shows that
we'll be offering in 2005-
2006.

Look closely and you will get
a glimpse of each season
eventl!

The season ticket package is only $110
That's a $15 savings over single ticket reserved prices. That's right, itis like getting to see one show for free!
Tickets go on sale August 9, 2005

Speaking of families, beginning this fall, to make attending theatre performances more affordable for large families, balcony
seating will be general admission only.

Wait, there’s still more! Come see Hardin County’s youngest and brightest future stars in a play all their own. Missoula
Children’s Theatre will be returning to the PAC the week of September 19-24 as they present Robin Hood on September 24 at 3
PMand 7 PM. MCT was a big hit last year as 50 local students performed in Wiz of the West. Robin Hood will not be offered as
part of our “season ticket package” this year. Instead, all seats will be $5.00 General Admission.

So join us for what promises to be the most packed PAC season yet! And remember, you are a very important part of our
arts programming — without an audience, there is no show. Thank you for helping keep the arts alive season after season.
We look forward to seeing you again soon at the PAC, Hardin County Schools Performing Arts Center.
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